
 

Christmas 4K & 5K Program 

PARENTS and FAMILIES 

You are invited to join us for 

the 4K & 5k Christmas pro-

gram on Wednesday, December 

18th at 10:00 AM in the 

Church Sanctuary.  

Reception to follow.   

Dear Parents,  

As we approach the end of the year, we are filled with 
gratitude for the joy and growth we’ve experienced with 
your children throughout 2024. December is a time to re-
flect on the blessings God has given us this year and the 
opportunities to come. We look forward to continuing to 
nurture and support your child’s development as we close 
this year and prepare for a bright new one.  

 
Please be sure to check your child’s folder every day for 
information about the 4K & 5k program as well as class 
parties.  

God’s House will be closed for the Christmas/New Year 

Holidays December 23rd - January 3rd and will reopen 

January 6th.  

Daycare Parents, mark your calendars for the week of 

January 6th as we open up registration for the 

2025/2026 school year. Preschool registration is the fol-

lowing Monday, January 13th at 9:00 AM in the church 

Fellowship Hall. Letters will be sent out at the end of De-

cember with more information. If you have any questions, 

please email Lydia (ghkadmin@avpc.org).  

 
A heartfelt thank you to all the families who generously 
donated Christmas shoeboxes this year! Your kindness 
and thoughtfulness will bring joy and warmth to children 
in need, making their holiday season a little brighter. We 
are so grateful for your support and are proud of the giv-
ing spirit that thrives within our school. Your contribu-
tions truly make a difference! 

As we celebrate the season of Advent, we are reminded of 
the love, hope, and joy that Christ brings into our lives. 
We thank you for entrusting us with the privilege of nur-
turing and teaching your children this year. May this sea-
son fill your hearts with peace, and may God’s blessings 
be upon you and your family in the coming year. We look 
forward to the joy of continuing this journey together in 
2025. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!  

Blessings,  

Susan Coxhead  

Closings: 

*God’s House Kindergarten and Daycare 

will be closed December 23-January 3rd for 

the Holidays. We will reopen on January 

6th. 

*Preschool/Kindergarten closed January 

20th for MLK Day –Daycare Open 

Mark Your Calendars: 

*Daycare Registration starts January 6th 

and ends on January 10th.  

*Preschool Registration is on January 13th 

at 9:00AM in the Church Fellowship Hall! 

*Room moms art show meeting is on       

January 29th!  

REMINDER  

Please be sure to label all coats, gloves, hats 

and other items your child brings to school! 

KINDER KAPER  

DECEMBER  

2024 


